ALL SAINTS RC PRIMARY SCHOOL

3rd November 2017

01845 523058

www.allsaints.n-yorks.sch.uk



The Friday Newsletter

STATEMENT OF THE WEEK

"I try to be just and fair"

Our statement of the week links to the Diocesan 'Statements to live by' school's series and will be celebrated in our awards assembly each Friday at 3pm. Parents are very welcome to attend.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Thank you to the children that have brought their filled shoeboxes back into school. The deadline for boxes is Monday 6th November when they will be collected.

PARENT'S FORUM

The governors will be holding a Parent's forum at 5pm on Monday 13th November. If you have any items that you would like on the agenda for this meeting, could you please forward them to the school office by Monday 6th November so that they can be passed on.

STAFFING

Please see the letter from the governors which is being sent out to all parents today.

FRIENDS OF ALL SAINTS

Please be aware that the date for the Christmas fair has been changed from 9th December to Saturday 16th December.

CROSS COUNTRY

A huge well done to all of our key stage 2 pupils who took part in the Thirsk Schools cross country on Wednesday and especially to Joe Billett who has made it through to the next stage of the competition by coming 3rd in his Year 6 boys race.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

We currently have space at our After School club and breakfast club. The club is run every day by school staff and has a wide range of exciting activities on offer including gardening, baking, creative arts and crafts and films.

Places can be booked with Mrs Anderson in the school office.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 6th November Thursday 9th November Friday 10th November Monday 13th November Friday 17th November Friday 1st December Y5/6 Football Thirsk High School Class 2 trip to cinema School Disco 5:30 – 6:30pm Parents Forum 5pm Children in Need Day Christmas Jumper Day for FOAS

ALL SAINTS CHURCH As a Catholic school we work closely with the parish of All Saints in Thirsk to encourage the values of love, respect and faith in our pupils. Can I remind you that Mass is held weekly in Church at 10:30am and all are welcome to attend.
Please do call in to see myself, class teachers or Mrs Anderson with any queries or questions. Have a lovely week.